
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER February 12th, 2021 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Dear Junior Aviator Parents/Guardians/Students, 

 

We made it to Winter Break! Thank you to the entire MS com-

munity for all of your patience, support, and cooperation as we 

continue to work through these challenging times.   

 

In March, we will have our annual “I Got Caught Read-

ing” contest.  The rules are very simple:   
Each time a student is caught reading, their teacher will fill out a raf-

fle ticket for the student. On March 31st, the winning raffle ticket will 

get to choose any song of their choice for Mr. Mastro to sing or 

dance to!  On April 23rd, I will virtually sing/dance to the song chosen 

by our Junior Aviator who wins the contest.  It’s amazing to see how 

many students “got caught reading” during this exciting contest.   

 

On behalf of the entire middle school staff, I would like to wish 

our students and their families a restful winter break.  We look 

forward to being with our Junior Aviators each and every day (in-

person and virtually) and we are truly looking forward to a great 

second half of the school year! 

 

Have a great weekend and an awesome week off ! 

 

--Mr. Mastro 

 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 

 Feb. 15th - 19th:Winter Break (No School) 

 Feb. 22nd- 26th: Virtual School ONLY 

 March 1st: Group AB Begins 5 days/ week 

 Month of March: Read Across America  

 March 14th: PI Day (celebrated on 3/15) 

 April 1st: End of Marking Period 3 
*8Th Grade Parents* 

Make sure to submit your 
Diploma Name Forms.  They 

are due on Monday! 
 

 Don’t forget to follow 

us on Twitter: 


